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Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U./Journal of Laws/ of 2017 

item 1566) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U./Journal of Laws/ 

of 2001 No. 5, item 43), 

 the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 
on 12 May 2022, there was a failure of the support flap at Gdańska Głowa lock, Szkarpawa River. Navigation 
through the lock is not possible. Works are underway to remove the failure.  
 
For further information, please contact the facility staff by phone at (55) 247 17 07, 735 094 723. 
 
A separate Notice to Skippers will announce the removal of the failure and the restoration of navigation. We 
apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
 
We would also like to inform you that detailed information on the conditions and possible restrictions on 
navigation on waterways will be published on an ongoing basis in the daily Fairway Information tab at 
https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl. 

Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl. 


